
John Turgeon Hall  
2018 Updates  

Look whatõs new at 

John Turgeon Hall 

this year.  

 The heart of the 

Summer Village of Sundance 

Beach is boasting some beautiful 

improvements.   

These acoustic panels have been installed to reduce 

the noise in the hall.  Notice the wave design, perfect 

for the lake.  

New valances have been installed 

over the windows in the hall,       

entrances and boardroom.  



A couple of improvements 

outside as well.  

A new railing was added to the retaining wall  

behind the hall.  While it was a requirement 

to meet building codes, it turned out       

beautifully.  

The wind damaged flag pole was replaced 

with a taller, more sturdy version.  

A new energy 

efficient furnace  

A security 

system to 

protect the 

investment  

All of these improvement to 

John Turgeon Hall were made 

possible with a Municipal   

Sustainability Initiative grant 

from the Alberta government.  

Thereõs a little more work to do 

on our sidewalks in the spring.  

Itõs been a busy year at John 

Turgeon Hall!  


